Wednesday, March 22, 2023
To Whom it May Concern:
We are in opposition of bill SB 2260.

Video can provide evidence of students doing wrong doing and provide clarity in a situation of
he said/she said. Sometimes kids will run and leave the area they are supposed to be in.
Sometimes we need it to find kids if we don’t know where they are.

Lesson plans are fluid and sometimes we need to make adjustments on the fly or reteach, so
we have to go off of our lessons. Sometimes we realize there needs to be more reteaching.
Teachers have the mastery to teach the lessons without having every tiny detail written down.

Adding unrealistic demands will increase teacher burnout and others will shy away from the
profession.

Thank you for reading our concerns.
Kim Burge
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